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 Minutes of the Cabinet held at the Civic 
Centre, Riverside, Stafford on 
Thursday 7 July 2022 

 
 

Chairman - Councillor P M M Farrington 
 

 Present (for all or part of the meeting):- 
 

 Councillors: 
 F Beatty   Economic Development and Planning Portfolio 
 J M Pert   Deputy Leader and Community Portfolio 

J K Price   Climate Change Portfolio 
R M Smith   Resources Portfolio 
C V Trowbridge  Leisure Portfolio 
M J Winnington  Environment Portfolio 

 
 Officers in attendance:- 

 
 Mr T Clegg   Chief Executive 
 Mr N Clifton   Interim Head of Operations 
 Dr T Redpath   Interim Head of Corporate Business and 
     Partnerships 
 Mr J Dean   Democratic Services Officer 
 
CAB5 Minutes 

Minutes of the meeting held on 9 June 2022 as published on 10 June 2022 
were agreed as a correct record. 

CAB6 Strategic Risk Register 
 

Considered a report setting out details of the Council’s Strategic Risk 
Register as at 1 April 2022. 

 
Councillor R M Smith introduced the report and highlighted the detail 
contained within Paragraphs 3 and 5 (plus the associated appendices) and 
confirmed that efforts to manage said risks continued. 
 
The Cabinet Member concluded his comments by recommending that the 
proposal as set out in Paragraph 2 be approved. 
 
The Cabinet subsequently voted on the recommendation, which was 
declared to be carried. 

 
 RESOLVED:- that the proposal of the Cabinet Member, Resources 

Portfolio be approved as follows:- 
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   That the draft Strategic Risk Register be approved and 
   the progress made in the identification and management of 
   the strategic risks be noted. 
 
CAB7 Community Wellbeing Partnership - Update 

 Considered a report updating Members on the work undertaken by the 
  Community Wellbeing Partnership during 2021 - 2022, future opportunities 
  and the responsibilities of the partnership. 
 The Deputy Leader highlighted the work of the five responsible 
  authorities and the areas of priority for 2021/22.  Councillor Pert 
  acknowledged the support from the Staffordshire Commissioner and the 
  future arrangements for funding allocation. 
 
 Councillor Pert thanked the associated partner organisations for their help 
  and support in this area of work and reaffirmed his gratitude to Officers for 
  delivering the required interventions.  Cabinet colleagues were referred to 
  Paragraph 2 of the report where the proposal was recommended for 
  approval. 
   

Cabinet subsequently voted on the recommendation, which was declared 
to be carried. 

 
 RESOLVED:- that the proposal of the Deputy Leader be approved as 

follows:- 
 
   That the content of the report be noted. 
 
 
 
 
 

CHAIR 


